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Cristina Folan

From: mail@flocknote.com on behalf of Fr Paddy ODonovan <mail@flocknote.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 8:06 AM
To: Cristina Folan
Subject: Announcement from Fr. Paddy

  

   

   

 

 

  

   

  

  

 
  

Dear Parish Family, 
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You have waited for weeks and months to see an end to your separation from church and the 

sacraments, and I will always be grateful for your patience and kindness during this 

challenging time. But it is a joy to finally be able to share some good news with you! 

 

We will be starting Phase I of our reopening the weekend of June 20th & 21st, which is 

Father's Day weekend. You may have heard that some churches are reopening this weekend 

(June 13 & 14), but there are major tasks which still have to be completed to ensure 

everyone's safety when we return: 

 Registration for Masses must be undertaken, monitored and then managed for each 

Mass; 

 A large cadre of volunteers must be recruited and trained for their on-site 

coordination and support of attendees at all Masses; 

 Our facility is in the last phases of preparation for the re-entry of parishioners into our 

space. 

 

  
  

   

  

  

Phase I Sacramental Options 

 A choice of three weekend Masses - 5:00 PM on Saturday, as well as 9:30AM and 

11:30 AM on Sunday. 

 For those unable to attend weekend Mass at the church, Phase I will include the 

opportunity to receive Holy Eucharist at least weekly. 

 Also available during Phase I will be the ability to go to confession on designated 

days and times. 

More specific details concerning the "when, where and how" of these sacraments will be 

communicated via Flocknote next week.  
 

  

  
 

 

 

  

   

  

  

Our first priority is the health and safety of 

our community, and we are confident that 

the plan going forward will achieve that end. 

May God bless us all, and watch over and 

guide us as we continue our mission of 

renewal in Christ!   
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Sent by Fr. Paddy O'Donovan 
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address book or safe senders list.  
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